
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
House winners 
Well done to Alnwick House this half term who won the competition. All of Alnwick House had the opportunity to 
come into school today in non-uniform. The House competition begins again after half term. 
 
Sale of Poppies 
The sale of poppies for the Royal British Legion Appeal will begin on the first Monday after half 
term. 
 
Polite Notice 
Please may we once again ask that if you have a grievance with something that has happened in school, that you 
approach the appropriate member of staff in an appropriate way in order to discuss the issue, rather than airing 
your grievance on different social media platforms. Whilst we obviously do not monitor social media sites, we are 
made aware of such postings that are made. Thank you for your cooperation with this request. 
 
As the half term draws to an end, we would like to thank everyone for their continued support with all the 
activities that have happened since returning in September. We have had a busy time and all are looking forward 
to the half term break. 

 
Diary Dates 
Monday 5th November School opens after half term 

Sale of Poppies 
Friday 16th November Children in Need 
Wednesday 21st November Bookshop 
Friday 30th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Saturday 1st December  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents & community 

(9.30am) 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Friday 21st December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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